
 

TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK  

TOWN BOARD QUORUM NOTICE 

MONDAY, JULY 21 AND TUESDAY, JULY 22, 2025  

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board may be present at a meeting 

of the Wisconsin Town’s Association County Unit on Monday, July 21st at the Town of 

Ellington Municipal Building starting at 6:00 p.m and at a meeting with the City of New 

London’s Economic Development Committee at the City Council Chambers on Tuesday, 

July 22nd starting at 5:15 p.m. to discuss the proposed sale of land in the Northeast 

Industrial Park to Avangrid Renewables.     

 

Posted Thursday, July 17, 2025 

Lynette Gitter, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


